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Allen, Amber

From: Robyn Turner 
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 10:50 AM
To: HPD Preservation
Subject: Protect historic Spanish Revival home at 701 Sparks Ave from being demolished
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Dear Landmark Commission, 
 
I own a home at 721 Sparks Avenue and wish to ask that you intervene regarding the demoliƟon proposed for the 
Spanish Revival architectural style of the home (1937) at 701 Sparks Ave 78705. 
 
I support the recent leƩer wriƩen by Lin Team detailing clusters of historic Spanish Revival architecture in the 
neighborhood. We would hope that the home at 701 Sparks Avenue be preserved, as representaƟon of the rich ethnic 
history of AusƟn’s past. 
 
Please postpone your decision on Sept 6 regarding this upcoming demoliƟon proposal. We hope that, when given 
enough Ɵme to review its historical significance, you will protect the structure. 
 
Sincerely, 
Robyn Turner 
721 Sparks Ave 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email. Please use cauƟon when clicking links or opening aƩachments. If you believe this 
to be a malicious or phishing email, please report it using the "Report Message" buƩon in Outlook or forward to 
cybersecurity@ausƟntexas.gov. 




